
EEO PUBLIC FILE REPORT 

 
For 

 

WDPR-FM 88.1, Dayton, Ohio 

WDPG-FM 89.9, Greenville, Ohio 

 

 

 

This EEO Public File Report Covers the One-Year Period Ending on June 30, 2021 

 

 

 

This EEO Public File Report is filed in Station WDPR’s public inspection file pursuant to 

Section 73.2089(c)(6) of the Federal Communication Commission’s rules. 

 

No full-time vacancies were filled during the year ending June 30, 2021.  


